MINUTES
Library Building Project: Special Collections Working Group
August 4, 2020
Via Skype

Present:  Joanne Kaczmarek, William Maher, Lynne Thomas
Absent: Tim Newman, Tom Teper
Note Taker: Wendy Wolter

Joanne shared her screen with the group to show the spreadsheet of the Review of spaces, functions, and square footage requirements.  
· The first item of discussion is the number of private offices and square footage for each.  The group agreed with three larger department head offices, and 28 other offices that should all be approximately the same size.  Bill will send to Joanne the approximate number of offices needed for UA.
· Joanne asked if the processing space is large enough for all three units. There is a total of approximately 4700 sq. ft.  The group discussed their individual unit needs and decided that this space is sufficient.
· Joanne asked if there is still a need for three consultation rooms.  The group discussed that this will need to be decided based on where offices are located.  If offices are in close proximity to the Reading Room, only one consultation room may be necessary.
· Joanne asked if four classroom/event spaces will be enough.  The group discussed this and decided that four rooms of approximately 1170 sq. ft. each will be sufficient.  These rooms will need to have moveable walls or other capacity for separating or merging spaces.
· Joanne asked if the exhibit space is large enough to host travelling exhibits.  The group discussed partitioning the room as necessary to host two exhibits or leaving it open to host one large exhibit.  Joanne will verify how much space is needed for a travelling exhibit.
· Joanne asked if the public support area of 400 sq. ft. is sufficient.  The group agreed that this is sufficient.

Next Steps:
· Joanne will update the office space portion of the spreadsheet to reflect what was approved by the group.
· Joanne will send the group the updated spreadsheet from todays decisions.

